
May 2025 Transportation Report 
 

1.​ This Summer will be transporting two out of district students to extended school 
year services. One student to Schramm and one to High Roads for their 
extended school year needs provided through their IEP. 
 

2.​ This summer all the drivers will need to take their yearly refresher course to 
maintain their license. This Summer I have 1 person who has reached out to 
work on getting their licenses this summer. 
 

3.​ As of today our 2 new buses still have not been delivered. It looks as though they 
should be here soon. This summer, we will also be getting 2 more at the start of 
the next fiscal year. We are needing to replace one of our 7 passenger  vans this 
summer as well. I will start looking for options to replace that. 
 

4.​ We were able to facilitate 39 field trips this school year. We were able to facilitate 
all of these. We are now up to full staff. 
 

5.​ This school year, to date, we have utilized 10 buses and 2 vans to drive a total of 
179,501 miles. These miles are for transporting students to and from Illini 
Central, Schramm School in Pekin (1), Kiefer in Peoria(1), 2 Elementary Schools 
in Lincoln (1 to Central and 1 to Northwest), Lincoln High School for LTEC (16), 
High Roads in Bloomington (2), and Hammitt in Bloomington (1).  The average 
number of students transported per day is 249 (excluding LTEC and after school 
shuttle). 
   

6.​ We have switched completely to using our electronic forms. Every driver has an 
Ipad to submit timesheets, track mileage, bus rider attendance and we 
implemented an electronic conduct report to handle discipline quicker. This has 
made our tracking systems more efficient and up to date in real time.  We did 
away with the onboard internet on the buses. We upgraded the internet at the 
bus garage and the parking lot to update the drivers ipads.  
 

7.​  All the buses are current on their state inspections and maintenance. 


